PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMITTEE

Our committee meeting will be held next Weds March 30th, had to be re-scheduled due to church function.

There is another "in school" event for addiction awareness held at Community College Baltimore County/Dundalk Campus in April. One of our committee members' will attend with literature to distribute.

Dundalk and Towson drop locations have been visited and literature distributed as needed. Our next meeting will focus on getting Essex/Rosedale/Parkville areas assigned to members to distribute at these locations.

Rent is paid for 2015 through Sept. 2016

If your homegroup needs support, let us know we will help put the word out.

In loving service,

Sue B.

443-635-0089 email - susan@intralin.com or buckland.mary@yahoo.com